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	Practice Note No. APSRSE 2/94 of March 1994 sets out the information to be contained in Master Layout Plan submissions and the time limit within which substantive replies are to be given by District Lands Offices.





2.	To further streamline the processing of Master Layout Plans, it is decided that no immediate amendment submission to an approved Master Layout Plan, consequential to the building plan submissions, is necessary if the amendments proposed are considered minor in nature by the respective District Lands Officer; namely slight variations in building layout and amenity features, variations which do not affect the plot ratio and site coverage of the development etc.  Until such time when the building plan submissions are finalised and approved, a set of revised Master Layout Plans incorporating all the approved changes during the building plan submissions will then be required to be submitted to the respective District Lands Officer for approval.





3.	However when building plans show a design that differ substantially from the approved Master Layout Plan, a revised Master Layout Plan showing all the changes is still needed to be submitted to the District Lands Office for consideration before processing of the building plans.





























								( C.M. Mo )


							    Director of Lands (Atg.)
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�
Annex A








District Lands Officer,














Dear Sir,








�Re :                                    








�	As the Authorised Person for the above development, I confirm that there is a reasonable expectation of the Occupation Permit being issued before                     .














		Yours faithfully,


�











